
Appendix D 

Applicant’s agreement to reduce the requested end timings of the sale of alcohol 

 
 
 
From:   
Sent: 23 January 2025 12:58 
To: Kirsty Evans <Kirsty.Evans4@bridgend.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Hearing Notification - Brynmenyn Stores 
 
Dear Kirsty 
 
I can confirm that we are happy to reduce the alcohol sale hours to 22:00. I can also confirm we 
wish for a hybrid hearing, we will attend the hearing virtually.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Manpreet S Kapoor BA (Hons) 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


